
April 2016 newsletter  

 
Dear Members and Well wishers 

 

We hope you all have had a wonderful fiscal year, we are sure the coming year will be even 

better for all you wonderful folks. 

 

As always there are several points of interest along with a hilarious quiz in Lighter Moments.  

We also have a photograph now 25 years old showing proud participants from Mumbai (then 

Bombay) who completed PIDE 5. We thank our Vice President Anjani Agrawal for this.   

 

We also thank our treasurer Ms. Vasundhara Rasal CA to contribution for Food for Thought.  

 

1) We have had 3 meetings of Office Bearers and one Executive Committee meeting. 

2) Following courses are still open for application 

a) EPCM 

b) CMPE 

3) Our Seminar Halls now have latest “Inverter type AC”. 

4) CCTV’s will be installed during this month. 

5) Japanese Language Class second edition continues in our premises. 

6) We have signed an MOU with PFLC. 

7) All in all 2015-16 has been a very good year on all fronts. 

8) A picnic is being planned for AAAWI members so watch out this space. 

 
 

 


